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Please drop off your quilts after 9:15 am!!  The preschoolers and their parents have priority before that time.  

WE WILL DROP OFF THE QUILTS AT THE ENTRANCE TO THE CHURCH, UNDER THE OVERHANG.  THERE WILL BE NO COLLECTION POINT DOWNSTAIRS THIS YEAR!  

SAFETY FIRST- No one on the drivers side should get out! 

Pass the quilt through the window of the passenger side, or open the trunk without turning off the car (for a quick getaway).  If you need to open a passenger side door, park far enough away from the railing.  

Tell the runner/tally person how many quilts you have.   Proceed to the parking lot.  Park.

PICK UP YOUR PIN WHEN YOU SIGN IN AT THE MEMBERSHIP TABLE.  Your donation letter will be there also, if you need one for taxes.

The president will get a text when we are ready upstairs.  Goal is 10:15 to 10:20.  You will have 30-40 minutes to look at all the quilts.  The minister will say the blessing when she arrives or before 11:00 am.  The speaker will talk.  Then, we will all fold a few quilts and place them at the ends of the pews, before returning downstairs for the meeting.

Job descriptions:

Runners/Tally/Setting up:  Arrive 9:10. Bobbi Cox has agreed to monitor the outside quilt unloading as she did last year.  She will need several helpers.  Others will need to pick up the quilt bags from the “atria,” drape the quilts over the backs of the pews, and hide the bags under the quilt at the end of the pews for the washers to take the quilts home in.

Washers:  Stay at the end of the MAY meeting for packing instructions (about 5 minutes).  IF YOU WANT TO WASH, BUT CANNOT PICK UPTHE QUILTS AT THE END OF THE MEETING IN JUNE, PLEASE ASK A FRIEND TO PICK THEM UP FOR YOU.    At the end of the presentation in June, please put the quilts in the bags hidden at the end of the pews (5 should comfortably fit in a white garbage bag).  Take home and wash per instructions given and on the website.

PLEASE GET THE WASHED QUILTS TO ME AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.  I WOULD LIKE TO DO ONE DELIVERY TO ONE HOSPITAL BEFORE THE JULY MEETING AND THE SECOND DELIVERY SHORTLY AFTER!   I will be at the QOV meeting or Grayson senior center on Thursdays or e-mail me to set up a meeting place/time.

